
         January 23, 2024 

 

Testimony in support of House Bill H-7015 as drafted. 

 

Good afternoon. My name is Joseph Bacon, and I am a licensed Journeyman Electrician. I fully support 

House Bill H-7015 as it is currently drafted. I believe this Bill will protect skilled workers by requiring 

licensing and ensuring safety precautions for not only workers, but also the public. I encourage you to 

support this Bill as well.  

Thank you for your time, Sincerely, 

Joseph Bacon 

 

  


